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Michelle K. Brooks, 42, was found Wednesday night "safe and sound," Officer Emily 
Hejna of the Alton Police Department said Thursday morning.

 

She was listed as a missing person by the Alton Police on Wednesday after not being 
seen or heard from since Monday night.

"Michelle Brooks was located by Madison County Sheriff's Department last night 
thanks to the help of the media and the public," Hejna said. "Thank you to everyone who 
called in tips on her whereabouts."


